

Tuesday, 24 April 2018

Ref. Dr JP/MH

Contact: Mrs Clare Boland

Dear Parents/Guardians

I am writing to tell you about our Bingo evening, which we will be holding at 7.30pm (doors will open at 7pm) on Friday 18th May. The evening is to raise much needed funds for our school and you are all welcome to attend.

In order to make this evening a success we would be grateful for any donations which you are able to send in which may take the form of bottles or gifts.

Many thanks for your support

Dr John Patterson Principal





